
Fremont Block HR’s
2024 Benefits & Wellness Fair

August 15, 2024, Thursday
10:00am – 2:00pm

The Benefits & Wellness Fair will be in the         
High School Cafeteria on the CSD campus. 

CSD, CSB, and DCN employees are invited to speak with 
vendors and our HR Benefits team to get information 
ahead of  the annual open enrollment 2024. 

Do not miss the opportunity to:
 Discover new benefits and changes for the 

upcoming year
 Learn about financial advices or plans
 Learn about what CalHR departments have to offer
 Learn about supplemental insurance
 Learn about wellness and staying healthy
 Learn about your HR Team 

COME AND STOP BY ANYTIME                           
BETWEEN 10:00AM AND 2:00PM
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